
 

 

   

 

 

Curitiba, October 28th, 2023 

 

CHAIRMAN COMMUNICATION 029/2023 

 

Dear ITKF Member Organizations, 

We hope everyone is doing well with your families. 

Below is information of general interest. 

 

1. ACKNOWLEDGMENTS 
We would like to say a big thank you to the organizers of the great events we 
have had so far. Sensei Sandrine and her team (Summer Camp - France), 
Sensei Dino and his team (ITKF/IKTA Seminar - USA), Sensei Ramy and his 
team (Master Course and Africa Championship - Egypt), Sensei Albakr and 
Sensei Shukrant and his team (Master Course and Asia/Oceania 
Championship - Uzbekistan) and to Sensei Roman and Sensei Fernando and 
his team (European Championship). 
We would also like to thank the excellent and tireless work carried out by our 
Technical Committee, Sensei Eligio and Sensei Gomez. 
 
 

2. DISCLOSURE OF DAN DEGREES ON THE ITKF WEBSITE 
From November 17th, all of Dan's records will be visible for consultation on 
the ITKF website (itkf.global). It is an important step in the visibility of 
instructors officially registered at our institution. 
 

3. ITKF WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP 2024 
Portugal has confirmed its interest in hosting the ITKF World Championship 
in October 2024 in Vila do Conde. The request will be submitted for 
confirmation at the General Meeting to be held alongside the Pan American 
Championship. We thank Sensei Fernando and the Portuguese Federation 
for their work and commitment. 
 

The Tradition Continues!!! 

 

Gilberto Gaertner 

ITKF Chairman 


